
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

OCTOBER 8 THANKSGIVING DAY 

OCTOBER 14 CANCELLED Fowl Supper, Eatonia Community Hall 

OCTOBER 16 Dwayne Peace, Community Information Night, Eaton School, 6:30pm 

OCTOBER 17 Municipal By-Election ADVANCE POLL, EOL Meeting Room, 6:30pm – 8:30pm 

OCTOBER 18 Credit Union Day, Prairie Centre Credit Union, 11:00am – 3:00pm 

OCTOBER 20 Eatonia Fall Tradeshow, Eatonia Memorial Arena, 10:00am – 5:00pm 

OCTOBER 24 Municipal By-Election, Eatonia Town Office, 9:00am – 8:00pm  

OCTOBER 26-27 Eatonia Oasis Living 20th Anniversary 

NOVEMBER 5 Flu Vaccine Clinic, Eatonia Health Centre, 10:30am – 3:00pm   

NOVEMBER 9 & 10 Ballroom Blitz, Eatonia Community Hall 

NOVEMBER 11 REMEMBRANCE DAY 

NOVEMBER 17 After Harvest Dance, Laporte Community Hall, 7:30pm  

NOVEMBER 17 Eatonia Craft & Homebased Annual Christmas Sale, Eatonia Community Hall, 11:00am – 4:00pm 

NOVEMBER 21 Town of Eatonia Public Meeting, Eatonia Community Hall, 7:00pm 

DECEMBER 1 Bosses Christmas Party, Eatonia Community Hall 

DECEMBER 8 Old Fashioned Christmas, Eatonia Community Hall 

DECEMBER 25 CHRISTMAS DAY 

DECEMBER 26 BOXING DAY 

COUNCIL’S MESSAGE 
 

 

September has come to an end. Thankfully the snow has melted and the fall weather is back! Putting various projects 

in town back on track.  
 

The pool has come to a close and the arena is gearing up to have the ice put in at the end of October. Which will occur 

after the Chamber of Commerce 28th Annual Tradeshow on October 20th. The arena roof and Zamboni room repairs 

and reconstruction are wrapping up as we speak.  
 

As many of you have noticed, the sidewalks on Main Street are currently in progress. We appreciate everyone’s 

cooperation in the completion of this project. When everything is said and done it will be well worth it! Wheel chair 

accessibility ramps are being formed on all corners of the sidewalks so please be mindful where you’re parking and 

always allowing ample room to access these ramps at all times. This project is one that is being covered under a 

government issued grant.  
 

Rob, Dean, and Garrett have been busy relocating a wall in the Fire Hall to make room for when the new fire truck 

arrives.  
 

Many events happening this fall and winter, be sure to keep your eyes open for posters regarding them. To make 

special mention of one in particular, at the end of the month the Eatonia Oasis Living Care Home will be celebrating 

their 20th Anniversary.  Congratulations to the staff and volunteers for all the hard work they have put in to the facility 

and the support they have provided for the residents. Without these people this facility wouldn’t be here, so THANK 

YOU!! 
 

Halloween falls on a Wednesday this year; please slow down and watch out for the kids and adults out trick or 

treating. The residents at Eatonia Oasis Living will be looking forward to handing out candy and seeing all the 

costumes so be sure to stop in. 
 

Please call or text Troy Becker at 306-460-7410 with any questions, concerns or comments you may have.  

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

Yours truly,  

Town Council 

 

 

 

 

 

  OCTOBER 2018 
 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 
Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat 

Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, October 8  
for Thanksgiving Day  

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 
 

Closed Sundays &  

Stat Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, October 8 
 for Thanksgiving Day  
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TAXES 
 

From July – December, 2018 a 1% penalty per 

month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2019 a 10% penalty will 

be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 

 

 

GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Regular garbage pick-up is Monday mornings  

at 8:00 a.m.  
 

Due to Monday, October 8th being a holiday 

garbage pick-up will occur on  

Tuesday, October 9th      

 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS  

IS THE 22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Thursday, October 11 
Thursday, October 25 

 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

A pick-up schedule, list of acceptable materials, 
and how to properly place your bin on pick-up 

days can all be found on our website at 
www.eatonia.ca  

 
 

SEWER LINES 

The town will be having the main sewer lines 

flushed in October. The streets being flushed 

this year will be 4th Avenue East & West, 5th 

Avenue East & West, 6th Avenue East & West, 

and Allen Court. Any residences or businesses 

located on the streets where the lines are being 

flushed could notice a foul odour or gurgling in 

your lines. If you notice this, pour water in your 

floor drain. If you have any questions, please 

contact the town office. 

 

 

OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

Due to the Municipal By-Election taking place at 

the Eatonia Town Office, 202 Main Street 

the Town Office and Recreation Office will be 

closed for regular business on 
 

 Wednesday, October 24, 2018 
 

for the day.  
 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

Any trucks, trailers, boats, etc. that are being 
parked by the Water Treatment Plant, the Town 
of Eatonia is asking that they be moved off the 

lot before May 1, 2019.  
 

The town is requesting this due to liability issues, 
and to allow for easier maintenance of the lot.  

 
 
 

EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 5, 2018 
 

Front street garbage pick-up will begin. 
 

Please have your garbage out front by 8:00 a.m. 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
http://www.eatonia.ca/
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NOTICE OF ADVANCE POLL 

Town of Eatonia 
 

(Section 83 of The Local Government Election Act, 2015) 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that provision has been made for an advance poll for 

electors who:   

 1. are physically disabled;  

 2. have been appointed as election officials; or  

 3. anticipate being unable to vote on the day of election.  

 

Voting will take place on  
 

Wednesday, October 17, 2018 

between the hours of 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  

in the Meeting Room at Eatonia Oasis Living 

at 205 - 2nd Avenue West   

Eatonia, SK  
 

Dated this 21st day of September, 2018 
 

Cheryl Bailey  

Returning Officer 

NOTICE OF POLL 

Town of Eatonia 
 

(Section 81 of The Local Government Election Act, 2015) 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that:  

 

1. A poll has been granted for the by-election of:  
 

Mayor for the Town of Eatonia  

 

2. Voting will take place on Wednesday, the 24th day of October, 2018, from 9:00 a.m. to 

8:00 p.m. at the Town of Eatonia Office, 202 Main Street.    

 

3. I will declare the results of the election at the Eatonia Town Office, 202 Main Street on 

the 25th day of October, 2018 at the hour of 9:00 a.m.  

 

Dated 21st day of September, 2018   
 

Cheryl Bailey  

Returning Officer 
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TOWN OF EATONIA 

MUNICIPAL BY-ELECTION 
WHO CAN VOTE 

A person is eligible to vote in the town municipal election if he/she meets the following requirements on  

By-election Day:  

 At least 18 years old on election day; 

 A Canadian citizen; 

 A resident of Saskatchewan for at least 6 consecutive months immediately preceding by-election 

day; AND EITHER 

o A resident of the municipality for at least 3 consecutive months immediately preceding 

the day of the by-election; OR  

o An owner of assessable land for at least 3 consecutive months immediately preceding the 

day of the by-election.  

ACCEPTABLE VOTER IDENTIFICATION  

 The purpose of the voter ID requirements is to maintain the integrity of local election processes.  Your name and street 

address must appear in some form on your voter identification documents.  Bringing proper identification will ensure your 

voice is heard and will help your local election run as smoothly as possible.   
 

Photo ID – Your BEST option to take to the polls 

Acceptable photo identification is ID that is government issued, valid and has your photo, name and street address.  If your 

identification does not meet these criteria it will not be recognized as an acceptable form of photo identification.  
 

Examples include:  

 A valid Saskatchewan Driver’s License.  

 A valid Saskatchewan ID card issued by SGI or any motor license issuer (Available for $15 and takes approximately 7 

to 14 days to get).  

 Any other valid government issued photo ID issued by a Canadian government whether federal, provincial, or 

municipal, or an agency of that government, so long as it includes your name and 

street address.   

If you do not currently have photo identification you can acquire non-drivers photo-ID from SGI.  

For a complete list of acceptable identification view Appendix D – Table 1 page 70-72 of The Local Government Election 

Regulations, 2015 or stop by the town to view the list.   

A Canadian passport is not an acceptable form of photo identification because it does not contain your address.  However, a 

Canadian passport can be used as identification if paired with another document that has your name and street address on it.   

Non-Photo ID Options 

If you don’t have photo identification and are unable to obtain photo-ID before Election Day, you can present two other 

pieces of information, as long as both contain your name and at least one contains your street address.   

 

Examples include:  

 Valid ID cards or certificates issued by the Canadian or Saskatchewan government, a Saskatchewan municipality or 

school division, a Saskatchewan Indian band, the Metis Nation of Saskatchewan or an agency of one of these entities.   
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 Person correspondence, benefit/contribution statements and tax/assessment notices issued by any of the above 

entities.  

 Bank/credit union cards, credit cards and statements.  

 Utility bills and statements issued within six months of the date of the election.  

 Personalized attestation of residence, letter of stay or admission form issued by a seniors or student residence, long 

term care or shelter facility 

Before Heading to the Polls – Ensure your Identification is Acceptable  

Identification that would not be acceptable as proof of identity includes:  

 ID that is expired.  

 ID that is not original (copied or otherwise reproduced).  

 A general (not personal) attestation of residence, class or membership lists and other documents showing multiple 

names.  

Information that is issued monthly (utility bills, bank statements) must be dated within six months preceding election day to 

be acceptable and information issued annually (property tax bill) must be dated within the same year the election is being 

held.   

VOUCHING 

If you do not have acceptable ID but are accompanied by another voter who has acceptable ID and is entitled to vote at the 

same polling place, you can be vouched for by that individual using the form available at the polling station from an election 

officiation.   

Please Note:  

 A voter with acceptable ID may only vouch for one other person, except for immediate family members living at the 

same address as the voucher.   

 A person who has been vouched for cannot vouch for another voter.  

 Election officials, candidates and candidate’s agents are prohibited from vouching.  

For more information about vouching please stop by the town office.   

POLL INFORMATION 

An advance poll will be held on Wednesday, October 17, 2018 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the meeting room at Eatonia 

Oasis Living at 205 – 2nd Avenue West.  Election Day is Wednesday, October 24, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Town 

of Eatonia Office at 202 Main Street.     

 

CANDIDATES 

These are the following candidates running for the office of Mayor for the Town of Eatonia.  You may only vote for one 

candidate for Mayor.   

 

Troy Becker 

Darlene Cogger 
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Dear Local Business Owner/Organization, 
 
The town of Eatonia will be celebrating its centennial year in 2020.  A community wide celebration will be taking place 
over July 31st to August 3rd, 2020.  Several events will be taking place over the span of the weekend including ball games, 
fireworks, family friendly activities, fun run and a cabaret. 
 

One of the biggest undertakings of the celebrations will be feeding a crowd of what we estimate to be 600-800 
people.  We are writing this letter to see if your business or organization would be interested in taking on the task of 
providing one meal to the crowd over the weekend.   
 

Here are the meals we require: 
1. Pancake Breakfast on Saturday   
2. Hot Supper on Saturday  
3. Pancake Breakfast on Sunday  
4. Cold Plate Supper on Sunday  
5. Muffins, fruit and refreshments at the Farewell Gathering on Monday  

 

We also are looking for groups to provide food throughout the weekend by means of running a concession, BBQ items, 
snacks and treats. 
 

In order to proceed with our planning, we will need to hear back from your business or organization by December 1st, 
2018 if you wish to help out with food services.  At that time, we will approach catering groups and/or food trucks from 
out of Eatonia to fill the voids. 
 

The Centennial Committee encourages you to participate in commemorating Eatonia’s 100th birthday.  Please let us 
know your plans so that we may include them on our Centennial advertisements!  
 

Any questions may be directed to myself or another committee member.  I can be reached at 306-460-4407.  Thank you 
in advance for your support and I look forward to hearing back from you soon! 
 

Lindsay Larock 
Eatonia Centennial Committee 
 

 

Denise, Gloria, Marion and Vanessa 

October 18, 2018 

11:00am – 3:00pm 
 

Please join us for cake and coffee at the branch. 

Everyone Welcome! 

Credit Union Day 
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Ross and I want to give a special heartfelt Thankyou to our 

very dear Faith Family at the Eatonia-Mantario United 

Church for the wonderful surprise farewell pot-luck lunch 

following the worship service on Sunday September 23rd, 

and thank you for the generous gift card from Sagebrush 

Studios, you are all invited to come visit us in Medicine Hat, 

to see the beautiful art piece we hopefully will have 

purchased within the next few months, to remind us of 

your friendship and love we have cherished over the many 

years within our Eatonia-Mantario Faith Family. Also thank 

you to all the participants in the memorable tribute to the 

last 40 years of our life and work within our church, with a 

special thanks to Belva for writing the story, it brought us 

to laughter and tears.  

God Bless each and every one of you in our Faith Family, 

you will always hold a very special place in our hearts and 

thoughts. This is not Good-Bye – it is “See you Again”. 

May God’s protective loving arms hold you all safe and 

secure in His care.  

Love and Blessings from  

Ross & Gloria Fitzpatrick 
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The Eaton School Community Council (SCC) invites the 

community to attend the adult information session by 

Dwayne Peace on the evening of Tuesday, Oct 16th at 

6:30p.m.  Dwayne Peace, author of Parenting with Eyes 

Wide Open and retired 25-year member of the Calgary 

Police Services where he spent the last seven years as a 

School Resource Officer, will be offering a series of 

courses to Eaton students on Oct 16/17.  He will then be 

delivering messages to the parenting community to 

improve their own understanding of how children are 

affected in today’s world including, but not limited to such 

topics as the impact of media, online responsibility, digital 

footprints, bullying, anxiety, depression, self-harm, 

alcohol consumption and the Criminal Code.  Dwayne is a 

powerfully engaging speaker.  Please see his website 

lifesynergy4youth.com for more information.  Donations 

to a silver collection will be gratefully accepted. 

 

The Prairie Oasis Fitness Club would like to thank the 

following business and committees for their donation to 

the Fitness Club this year:  

    Nutrien Ag Solutions & Gowan – Small Town Showdown  

    Eatonia Chamber of Commerce  

    Eatonia Lions Club  

    Eatonia Oasis Players  

    Eatonia Community Service Co-operative  

 

The donations received will go towards repairs of the 

building.  The suspended ceiling has been replaced, the 

front step, window and door will be replaced and the 

exterior of the building painted.  It will look superb for the 

town’s Centennial in 2020.   

 

The Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 

is again having a Dessert Booth at the 

Trade Show on October 20. 

Therefore, we are requesting 

donation of pie(s). 

Please bring your pie(s) to the booth on 

Saturday A.M. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

It is greatly appreciated. 

The Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 
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October Rec News 

As September ends and October begins, the shift from 

the pool to the arena has been the focus this month. 

Lifeguard Ashley Adams will stay employed as a casual 

worker throughout the pool off season. The Eatonia & 

District Recreation Board and myself decided to have 

Ashley assist in the cleaning process at the pool and 

helping out at the arena as needed. I decided to have 

the pool participate in this year’s Kraft Heinz Project 

Play contest with a chance at $250,000, top four 

communities will be decided October 13th.   

September 19th was a special treat for me as I attended 

a cultural gathering workshop at the Ancient Echoes 

Interpretive Centre in Herschel. I was introduced to 

many people and organizations that offer programs that 

incorporate the arts and culture scene. The goal is to 

implement some of these programs and events in the 

future for Eatonia. I will be completing the Arena 

Operators course in Outlook October 4th and 5th and 

attending a Working in an Intergenerational Community 

information session October 22nd in Eston. I will also be 

attending this year’s Saskatchewan Parks and 

Recreation Association’s Conference in Maple Creek 

October 17th – 20th.  

The Prairie Women on Snowmobiles will be coming to 

Eatonia on February 5th. Look forward to Cindy Rodgers 

coming back for exercise classes and also for a 

recreational games’ night at the school, offering 

volleyball, basketball, dodgeball and floor hockey. Times 

and dates will be posted on Facebook and on the 

Bulletin Board by the CO-OP, once finalized. I am 

working on having a Red Cross Babysitting and Stay Safe 

Course offered here as well, again just finalizing dates.   

Brennen Ronovsky 

Pool News:  

September 1st was the lifeguard swim and it was a 

chance for me to thank this year’s lifeguards for all their 

hard work and dedication to keeping the pool open. I 

was fortunate to work with such an awesome group and 

I look forward to working with those that return again 

next year! The Pool officially closed on September 3rd 

and it ended with a Dog Swim! Thank you to all those 

that participated and brought their dogs out for the 

event. Again, a big thank you to this year’s lifeguards 

and town staff who worked hard at maintaining the 

pool and keeping it open consistently since I started!  

Arena News: 

September 6th was the annual Minor Hockey Meeting 

and Registration Night and this year Eatonia will have an 

Initiation Team, a Novice and Atom team with Leader, 

and a Midget team with Eston and Leader. There will be 

Skating Club offered once a week as well. Registration 

forms were sent out through the school for Skating Club 

and you can always contact me for a form or stop by the 

office to fill one out. I would like to have all the fees 

collected by October 22nd. October 22nd is when the ice 

installation process will begin, with the hope of having 

the first week of the Arena being open starting October 

29th. Public Skating and Shinny family/individual passes 

will be $25 and if you are registered in Minor Hockey or 

Skating Club a pass for that individual is included. Power 

skating will run November 14th, 21st, 28th and December 

5th. An arena schedule will be worked on closer to the 

time of ice being put in and when I have an idea of 

which teams are practicing and playing games here. I 

will also be putting together a template for caretaking 

and kitchen duties in time for the ice installation week. I 

look forward to working closely with Eatonia Minor 

Hockey, Eatonia Skating Club, Eatonia Kitchen 

Committee, Huskies, Wheat kings, all parents, players, 

fans, volunteers, teams and other organizations, in 

making the 2018/2019 season an enjoyable one!     

Eatonia and District Recreation Board: 
 

The Eatonia and District Recreation Board is looking for 

new members, please contact: Phone: 306-460-7130 

Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net for more information. 

President Spencer Somerville, Vice President Shawn 
Dudley, Codie Cumiskey, Sid Spinks, Darren Donald 
(Town of Eatonia), Dale Radies (RM of Newcombe), 

Karrie Derouin (RM of Chesterfield) 
 
 
 
 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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EATONIA AGENCIES LTD 

WILL BE CLOSED AT 

NOON – FRIDAY, 

OCTOBER 12TH 

 

SORRY FOR ANY 

INCONVENIENCE THIS 

MAY CAUSE!! 

 

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY 

PLEASE CALL  

(306) 460-6761 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Admission Cost 

$60/person; $360/table of 6; $480/table of 8 
 

For more information or to purchase tickets after Oct. 20, 2018 

Please contact Delia Massey 306-430-7779 or check us out on Facebook. 
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ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH: 

- MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING, PLAYED SHUFFLEBOARD, MADE 

CABBAGE ROLLS 

- MANICURES WITH VICKI AND WITH NICOLE FROM “TICKLED PINK” 

- CRAFTS WITH MARIE 

- BUS TRIP WITH ANN DAVEY FROM THE LUTHERAN CHURCH! WE 

ENJOYED LOOKING AT THE FARMERS HARVESTING AND STOPPED FOR 

ICE CREAM AT THE BIG 10-4! IT WAS DELICIOUS! THANK YOU, ANN FOR 

ARRANGING THIS. THANK YOU TO VICKI OOMEN FOR DRIVING AND TO 

THE EATONIA HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION FOR LETTING US USE THE 

HANDIVAN! THESE TRIPS MEAN A LOT TO THE RESIDENTS.  

-CLOTHING SALE WAS A HIT AGAIN! THEY WILL BE BACK IN THE SPRING!! 

-LOOKING FORWARD TO “CHARACTER DAY” WITH EATON SCHOOL AS 

WELL AS JOINING THEM FOR THE “TERRY FOX WALK” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

Everyone Welcome!! 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

Newsletter              SEPTEMBER 2018 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 

MARCH 2 

E.O.L. ACTIVITY ROOM 

~ 

454 DANCE CO. 

MARCH 13 AT 10:00 

~ 

“RESIDENT EASTER DINNER” 

SUNDAY, MARCH 25 AT 4:30 

EATONIA COMMUNITY HALL 

WATCH FOR MORE DETAILS! 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made 
a contribution of any kind to our 
facility. We appreciate it from the 

bottom of our hearts!! 

 

Happy Birthday to 
Bill Wardill and Alma Wilson!! 

 
Thank you to the United Church 
Ladies for hosting the monthly 

Birthday Party!! 

 

 

 

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

2:30 to 3:30 

COME ON DOWN!! 

Be sure to 

check out our 

Facebook Page! 

 

Resident Update: We have 16 residents living at E.O.L. 

We welcome back Donna Stasiuk, who is here for respite care. Good to 

see you again, Donna! 

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our 

facility, now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more 

information.  

Ask us about the Personal Care Home Benefit and the EOL Resident 

Support Program! 

 

Thank you to the following volunteers: 

- Thank you to everyone who joins us for Cards and BINGO. The 

residents enjoy your company! 

- Handivan Drivers and volunteers who accompany the residents on 

the Handivan – We couldn’t plan these outings without you.  

 

Thank you to everyone who is sharing their garden vegetables with 

us! 

 

If anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with an 

activity, serve afternoon or evening lunches or just come to visit, 

please call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-2447) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church 

services at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the residents’ 

spiritual needs is an important part of their care, and 

everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much. Our services 

are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to 

join us. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution of any 
kind to our facility. We appreciate it from the  

bottom of our hearts!! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

EATONIA COMMUNITY APPRECIATION 

BARBEQUE 

WITH SUNDAY IN THE PARK!! 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30 

12:00 TO 3:00 

EVERYONE WELCOME!! 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

20TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION!! 

October 26, 2018 

8:00 p.m. 

At the Eatonia Community Hall 

Music By: 

Mitch Larock & the 454 Band 

$30/Ticket (Call 306-967-2447) 

 

October 27, 2018 

Open House EOL Activity Room 

1:00pm to 4:00pm 

Everyone Welcome!! 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING RESIDENT SUPPORT PROGRAM 

Eatonia Oasis Living Resident Support Program is a pilot project that was approved by the Board of Directors to 

run from September 1, 2018 for one year, at which time it will be reviewed. As you may be aware, the occupancy 

level of our home has been low for several months.  The biggest obstacle in the way of filling our beds seems to 

be the cost of living in our facility.  Our hopes are that this Support Program will reduce the income barrier of 

potential residents so that Eatonia Oasis Living will be a viable option for everyone.   

The funding to initiate this project was received by the R.M. of Chesterfield.  We are very grateful to them.  Our 

hopes are to get other organizations and individuals involved so that this program can continue for years to come.  

If you have any questions, please contact Cora Knuttila at (306)967-2447.  

If you wish to make a donation, please detach the form at the bottom of the page, drop off or mail to: 

     Eatonia Oasis Living 

    205 2nd Avenue West, Box 217 

    Eatonia, SK    S0L 0Y0 

______________________________________________________ 

 

NAME: __________________________________________________ PHONE #: _________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

TOWN/CITY: ______________________________________________   POSTAL CODE: _________________________________ 

Donation receipts will be issued; all donations are tax deductible.  Charitable # 86907 4492 RR0001 

 

Tax receipt issued to __________________________________________________________________  

                        (If different from above) 

Option A: One Time Donation 

 I would like to make a $_________ Cash or Cheque (please circle) contribution to EOL.   

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   

 

Option B: Split Donation (some now and some later) 

 I would like to make a $_________ contribution to EOL now and pledge $_________ to  be paid 

 _____________________ (date/year). 

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   

 

Option C: Pre Authorized Debit (directly from your account) 

 I have included a cheque marked “VOID” to show you the account to be used.   

 I authorize EOL to deduct my monthly donation of $_________ beginning in: ________________  

 (month/year) on the 1st             15th               Other_____ 

 Please complete the Pre-Authorized Debit (PAD) Agreement available at EOL.  
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DONOR’S CHOICE CAMPAIGN 

OCTOBER 1st to 31st 

A new way of doing things may sometimes take a while to catch on.  However, 2017’s campaign was a positive 

introduction to the no visiting canvassers concept.  We thank the public for the generous response.  All charities 

welcome donors.  Local organizations are especially appreciative as some are funded totally by donations.  Of 

last year’s campaign total of $15,000, $8,000 remained in the community. 

2018 Committee members are Belva Martin, Kathy Nunweiler, Bev Dahl and Debbie Kroeker.  A huge thank you 

to Lorna Cridland as she chooses a well-deserved retirement after 50 years of volunteering as canvasser and 

committee member! 

The campaign will continue without canvassers.  Appreciation is extended to Eatonia Town Office and Eatonia 

Agencies for their congenial cooperation.  Please remember they are places of business and be respectful of 

their staff’s time. 

To donate: Oct.1 – Oct.31 

 1. Cut the pledge form printed below, from the Newsletter. 

 2. Complete it as desired with your donation total. 

 3. Make cheques payable to Donor’s Choice for the total amount. 

 4. Options to obtain your official tax deduction receipt: 

     a) take form with cash or cheque to Eatonia Town Office 

                     or  b) take form with cash or cheque to Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

                     or  c) mail form and cheque to K. Nunweiler, Box 445, Eatonia, SK  S0L 0Y0 

                                      (receipt will be mailed to you) 

IMPORTANT:  We are unable to accept postdated cheques or donations later than Oct. 31 

                         so please don’t delay with your good intentions. 

Thank you for your continued support for Donor’s Choice. Your gifts truly matter! 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

               EATONIA    -   LAPORTE    -    MANTARIO 

                                         DONOR’S CHOICE CAMPAIGN 2018 

               PLEDGE  FORM 

NAME: _________________________________________________   

 

1. The Arthritis Society  $_______   13. Canadian Red Cross Society $_______ 

2. Canadian Cancer Society     $_______   14. Heart & Stroke Foundation of Sask.  $_______ 

3. West Central Crisis Centre   $_______   15. Sask. Lung Association  $_______ 

4. The Salvation Army  $_______   16. Schizophrenia Society of Sask. $_______ 

5. Sask. Abilities Council $_______   17. Canadian Cystic Fibrous Foundation $_______ 

6. Multiple Sclerosis Society $_______   18. Cemetery Fund  E_____ M_____ $_______ 

7. Bible Society   $_______   19. AIDS    $_______ 

8. SK. Cerebral Palsy Assoc. $_______   20. Alzheimer Society of Sask.  $_______ 

9. Canadian Liver Foundation $_______   21. Canadian Diabetes Association $_______ 

10. Kidney Foundation of Can. $_______         Other: ___________________  $_______      

11. Can. Mental Health Assoc. $_______         Eatonia Community Services Co-op $_______ 

12. C.N.I.B.   $_______        Eatonia Oasis Living   $_______ 

             TOTAL         $_______ 


